CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE FRANK BRESLIN, CPA
Municipal Services Building Revenue Commissioner
1401 John F. Kennedy Boulevard Chief Collections Officer

Philadelphia, PA 19102
(215) 686-6400

FAX (215) 686-6537

May 30, 2019

The Honorable Darrell Clarke
City Council President

City Hall, Room 490
Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Council President Clarke:

This letter is in response to a question raised at the May 8, 2019 hearing before the Committee of the Whole
on the Fiscal Year 2020 proposed budget for the Department of Revenue. This response is for the
outstanding question not answered in our letter dated May 21, 2019. The remaining question was:

Councilman Domb: Provide a breakdown of how much the City gets from the Sheriff’s Office from delinquent
taxes and fees.

A total of $43.9 million in taxes and fees tracked by the Department of Revenue have been received from
the Sheriff in FY19 through May 10, 2019. This included current and delinquent Real Estate Taxes, Transfer
Tax, Water and Sewer, City Liens, Poundage, and Conduct. This does not include amounts paid by the Sheriff
for PGW liens and deed filing, which are not tracked by Revenue.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact my office.

Very truly yours,

L e

Commissioner Frank Breslin, CPA
Chief Collections Officer
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